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Washington Partner Mark Srere and Paris Counsel David Père co-authored an article published Jan.

7 in Les Echos Executives on the future of settlement agreements (Convention Judiciaire d'Intérêt

Public - CJIP) in the French legal and judicial landscape in the light of the American experience.

Srere and Père explain the quasi-systematic American use of the deferred prosecution agreement

(DPA), which imposes a settlement agreement on the accused companies to continue to operate,

almost without judicial intervention. This systematic use of the DPA has resulted in a tendency for

the Department of Justice (DOJ) to dispense with the need to gather sufficient evidence to ensure a

conviction in the event of a trial.

In France, more than two years after its entry into force, the CJIP is proving to be a success with

more than seven CJIPs signed for nearly 950 million euros in public interest fines for the benefit of

the state. The adoption of this tool is not without consequences for our judicial system either, and

the temptation is great for magistrates who suffer from a lack of means to propose CJIPs, if they

are unable to support a solid prosecution case. Srere and Père point out that it is now more than

essential to surround oneself with specialists who are able to assess the appropriateness of a

transaction, which is not automatic.  
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https://business.lesechos.fr/directions-juridiques/droit-des-affaires/contentieux/0602349631966-l-avenir-de-la-cjip-a-l-aune-de-l-experience-americaine-334061.php#xtor=CS1-35


© 2025 Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner LLP.

2

MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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